
On behalf of the Kalamalka Secondary Trades & Technology Department, I extend my gratitude to 
Stanley DeWalt for their generous donation of exceptional tools. 
  
The Kalamalka Secondary woodwork program has benefited immensely from the Stanley DeWalt 
Tool Grant donation. With the new tools students have been able to expand and develop their skills 
in a way not possible before. Having these tools has boosted morale and created a strong sense of 
pride in our shop. Having quality tools empowers students to do quality work, and the students 
realise that having such a large number of brand-new machines is unique in a school setting. 
  
Since receiving the Stanley DeWalt tool grant, classes have been building projects for themselves 
and for our school community. Our grade 10-12 woodwork class has taken on the task of building 
new games and activities for our P.E department and school spirit days. Our school now has 
multiple sets of these games that would not have been possible without the generous donation 
from Stanley DeWalt. 
  
These tools will be a fixture of our shop for many years to come and for that we are grateful.  
  
Thank you again Stanley DeWalt for your donation! 

  
Jason Parkinson 

Trades & Technology Instructor 
Kalamalka Secondary 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 


